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SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Dr. Behrens: 

In letter dated June 21, 2011, sign by Saiyid M. Shah, Ph.D., Radiation Safety Officer for St. 
Mary's Medical Center, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission was contacted and informed 
that you wished to terminated your NRC license No. 13-24600-01. Based on the information 
provided in letter dated June 21, 2011 and letter signed by Brandon Enfinger representing Ohio 
Valley HeartCare, your NRC license number 13-24600-01 is hereby terminated. 

Please be informed that this termination is issued concurrent with the addition of your facility 
being added to NRC license No. 13-03226-04 issued to st. Mary's Medical Center as you 
requested. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room 
or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9873. 

Sincerely, 

~uet;JJI.~~~~~/ 
He h Physicist ~r, ~ 

M erials licensing Branch 
~
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